
RFI N22787 HELMS Q&A 

Amendment #1 

The purpose of this amendment is to address initial questions posed by potential responders 

to this RFI. Although the question and answer period does not end until June 30, 2017, DOH is 

providing this initial Q&A at this time to keep potential responders up to date on this RFI.  

If additional questions are received by June 30th, DOH will post another amendment with our 

responses.  

 

Q1: Will this licensing system be for the cannabis program also?   

A1: No.  HELMS will not support the cannabis program. 

Q2: Is this primarily targeted towards healthcare professionals like nurses and doctors?  

A2: Yes.  HELMS will support healthcare professionals regulated by the Department of Health, 

including but not limited to nurses and doctors.  Facilities and educational/training programs 

will also be supported by HELMS.  The regulated professions, facilities and educational/training 

programs can be found at: http://www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates.  

Q3: Will marijuana patients be registering themselves in this portal?  

A3: No.  Marijuana patients will not use HELMS for registration. 

 

http://www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates

